
  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the due to the Novel Coronavirus (Covid-19) Pandemic, the Town 
Board of the Town of Islip  scheduled for Thursday, March 10, 2022 at 5:00pm, will  be held 
electronically via Zoom Webinar instead of an in person public meeting on the application of Bolla EM 
Realty LLC. Applicant requests a Modification of Covenants and Restrictions associated with TC 4774 and 
a Town Board Special Permit for a fast food restaurant pursuant 68 -302 G.  Site plan modifications may 
be required as part of this application. The environmental impacts will also be assessed on this property 
located in the East Islip School District and located on the Northwest corner of Sunrise Highway, (S.R. 
27), and Belmore Avenue, Islip Terrace. (3239 Sunrise Highway), Town of Islip, Suffolk County, New York 
also known as SCTM #0500-298.00-01.00-056.000. 
 
              The Meeting will also be streamed live over the Internet. Instructions on how to access the 
livestream are available on the Town’s website, www.islipny.gov 

 ANYONE interested in providing comments to the Town Board on an agenda item are 
encouraged to do so in writing and prior to the date of the meeting by providing written comment to 
the Islip Town Clerk at townclerk@islipny.gov 

 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any person who needs a sign language interpreter or has 
concerns regarding accessibility to the Town Board Meeting, please call CONSTITUENT SERVICES at 
(631) 224-5380. 
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